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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WASHINGTON, D.C., JUNE 7, 1971 -- U.S. Senators Bob Dole and
James Pearson today announced that Kansas has received three
"grants-in-aid" from the Department of Interior. The grants
will be used to help protect and restore historic spots in
Kansas.

The grants are provided for under the National
Historic Preservation Act of 1966 and are administered by
the National Park Service to assist the states =»nd the N-tion=al
Trust for Historic Preservation. All grants are matched by
an equal or greater amount of state or local money.

The grants for Kansas cover; The Goodnow House
Acquistion and Development Project in Manhattan, $6,954;
Fort Hays Development Project in Fort Hays, $10,000; and

the Grinter Place Development Project in Topeka, $25,000.
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